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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Resolve, To Examine Cyber Security and Privacy Issues Relating to Smart Meters

125th MAINE LEGISLATURE

Requiring the Public Utilities Commission to examine federal and state law related to cyber security and privacy 
requirements including but not limited to those related to smart meters, to monitor federal cyber security efforts and to 
report recommendations to the Legislature will result in minor cost increases which can be absorbed within existing 
budgeted resources.  
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Fiscal Note

Minor cost increase - Other Special Revenue Funds
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